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for people with learning disabilities
and mental health needs




Advertisement 

 Training Research Proposal 2008

The Judith Trust, founded in 1997, aims to improve the quality of life of people who have both a learning disability and mental illness needs. It does this through commissioning focussed research likely to produce policy outcomes; and campaigning and lobbying on these and on other issues of importance to this group of people.

The Trust is concerned both with those formally diagnosed with a mental illness in addition to their learning problems and to ensure that emotional/social needs are attended to whenever there is a learning disability.  It pays particular attention to the needs and concerns of women and Jewish people.

The Judith Trust invites research proposals as follows:

Problem: The Trust has noted there are services for people with learning disabilities – generic services – where people may have undiagnosed mental health needs; and services that include more specialised provision for those with diagnosed mental illness.  

Purpose of the study: to ascertain whether the workforce employed in learning disability services is adequately trained to work with people who also have mental illness needs. This should include investigating both the formal qualifications and the informal skills, values and attitudes that members of the workforce bring to the care setting. 

Methodology and parameters of the research: to be decided by the researcher in conjunction with the Trust through the application process. However, the applicant should consider the following:

· The study should include narratives using case studies and qualitative research methods.

· The sample groups should represent staff members from a range of services within the registered care homes category for younger adults, i.e. charities, voluntary organisations, local authority and private sector.

· Sample groups should be from both rural and urban areas.

· A gender perspective and one that is sensitive to diversity and equality issues, is required 

· The study will run over 2 years

· The Judith Trust will contribute up to £20,000 per annum – i.e. £40,000 in total.

The Trust is interested in hearing from researchers able to take innovative approaches and to present a clear methodology appropriate to the Trust’s concern for policy-oriented outcomes.

For further information about the application process, please go to 

www.judithtrust.org.uk and to the ‘Calls for Research’ page.

